



Listening

A Rosie and her friends are talking about **what they did last weekend**. Listen and write a letter in each box.

1	2	3	4	5	6
					
					
					





B Oliver is talking about his trip to Europa Park, in Germany. Answer the questions.

1. What did he visit before going to Europa Park?

2. How did he go to Europa Park?

3. Where did he stay?

4. How long did he stay at Europa Park?

5. Who bought the tickets?



Alexira Freire





Reading

A Read the text about Rosie's day.**A visit to my best friend**

Last Saturday was a very special day. I went to Manchester and visited my best friend, Silvia. She is from London, the capital of England, but now she is living in Manchester. It's a great city with so many things to see.

I only stayed there for one day, but I got the opportunity to see many things with Silvia. I travelled by train and I arrived there early in the morning.

First, we visited Manchester Cathedral and then we went to the National Football Museum. I took many pictures there and we didn't need to pay for tickets. It was free. It was very interesting because I watched films about the history of football and I also saw a lot of things about Cristiano Ronaldo and David Beckham.

After that, we caught the bus and Silvia took me to Castlefield. Later we walked to the city centre where we had lunch. I was really tired, but Silvia said we should see the Manchester Town Hall. And that's what we did.

We had a lot of fun that day.

**B** Complete the sentences according to the text.

- Last Saturday Rosie was in _____.
a) London b) Manchester c) Liverpool
- After visiting Manchester Cathedral, they went to _____.
a) the National Football Museum b) Castlefield c) Manchester Town Hall
- In the museum Rosie _____.
a) saw David Beckham b) took a lot of photos
c) watched a film about Manchester
- To enter the National Football Museum, you _____.
a) need to buy a ticket b) need to pay a lot c) don't need to buy a ticket
- Rosie and Silvia went to the city centre _____.
a) by car b) by bus c) on foot



Alexira Freire





C Answer the questions about the text.



1. Who is Silvia?

.....

2. How long did she stay in Manchester?

.....

3. How did she travel to Manchester?

.....

4. Where did she go after visiting the National Football Museum?

.....

5. What did she visit in the city centre?

.....



Alexira Freire





Vocabulary and grammar



A Match column A to column B.

A

1. You can buy flowers here.
2. You can buy books here.
3. You can buy vegetables here.
4. You can watch a film here.
5. You can order and eat food here.

B

- a) greengrocer's
- b) cinema
- c) florist's
- d) restaurant
- e) bookshop



B Choose the correct word.

1. Let's go **up** / **past** the stairs and watch the film about football!
2. We have to walk **down** / **across** the bridge to get to Castlefield.
3. Look, there's Rosie! She is walking **towards** / **through** the museum.
4. Let's go **through** / **up** the tunnel. The Town Hall is on the other side.
5. To go to Shirley's Café in the city centre, you have to turn **left** / **down**.
6. Go straight **ahead** / **left**, then turn right and the café is next to the bank.



Alxira Freire





Complete the sentences with the **Past Simple** of the verbs.



1. Rosie _____ **(drink)** a milkshake at Shirley's Café.
2. They _____ **(eat)** a big sandwich at the café.
3. She _____ **(see)** amazing photos in the Museum.
4. They _____ **(not go)** to the Manchester Art Gallery.
5. It _____ **(be)** a great Saturday.

Writing

Answer these questions about **you**.

1. Where did you go last Saturday? _____
2. What did/didn't you do? _____
3. When was the last time you went to a restaurant? _____

4. What did you eat? _____



Alxira Freire

